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	Date, time, venue
	Action

	Friday 3rd February
	Parents were made aware of the Woodleigh Federation Governing Body’s decision to consider joining The Link Academy Trust


	Thursday 23rd February
4.00pm
	Informal presentation of Information about The Link Academy Trust by the CEO - Nicky Dunford
Question & Answer session


	Friday 24th February 
	Formal Consultation period of 6 weeks starts – 5 weeks before the Easter holidays and 1 week after- ending on 21st April


	Monday 27th February
	An email address established for parents to post their questions, concerns and positive remarks.
woodleighconsultation@gmail.com
and at
consultation@thelink.devon.sch.uk
Responses will be sent within 2 days and all correspondence will be considered as part of the consultation

	Wednesday 1st March
From 4pm
Cheriton Bishop
School

	Presentation to all staff:
· Summary of the considerations Woodleigh Federation have explored
· Why convert to Academy status - what are the advantages?
· What the Link Academy has to offer
· Questions & Answers


	Tuesday 7th March
5.30- 7.00pm
Cheriton Bishop School

	Presentation to all parents and interested parties:
· Summary of the considerations Woodleigh Federation have explored
· Why convert to Academy status - what are the advantages?
· What the Link Academy has to offer
· Questions & Answers


	Wednesday 8th March
5.00 – 6.30pm
Tedburn St Mary 
School
	Presentation to all parents and interested parties:
· Summary of the considerations Woodleigh Federation have explored
· Why convert to Academy status - what are the advantages?
· What the Link Academy has to offer
· Questions & Answers


	Monday 13th March
4.30 – 6.00pm
Yeoford School
	Presentation to all parents and interested parties:
· Summary of the considerations Woodleigh Federation have explored
· Why convert to Academy status - what are the advantages?
· What the Link Academy has to offer
· Questions & Answers


	Tuesday 21st March
4.30-5.30
Tedburn St Mary
School
	Final consultation meeting for all Woodleigh Federation parents
Consideration of :
· Concerns
· Positives
· Further requirements


	Friday 21st April
	Document produced reflecting the full range of responses to date and posted on each of the Cheriton Bishop, Yeoford and Tedburn St Mary school websites.

Consultation period concludes



